
 

 
 

   Hoffman-Schaumburg Council #6964 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Knights of Columbus are the Largest Lay Group in the World to 
support the Catholic Church 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please, Don't forget to Bring Your 40 Cans for Lent 
Please see the attached flyer 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Knight of the Month: Jim Manfre was honored at our last Business meeting as "Knight of the Month" for all 

that he does. He has helped Set Up, Co-ordinate & Run The I.D. Drive not to mention establishing  the 

"Mentor" program for our new 1st. Degree Knights. Jim also put together our Website, 

www.hoffmanschaumburgknights.com and Maintains and updates it for our Council. 

A Well Deserved recognition! 
 
 
 

 
Jim Manfre & GK Joe Tuccori 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Newman Century Club: Greg Bertagna, from St. Hubert & our Council 6964, was presented with the "Newman 

Century Club" Plaque and Pin by Grand Knight, Joe Tuccori after 7:30 Mass on Sunday.  

 

The centers provide pastoral services and ministries to their Catholic communities, in particular to the Roman Catholic 

student population within the universities. However, Christians of other denominations often come and participate as well. 

A variety of university and parish related meetings and social events take place at the centers, as well as weddings, 

anniversary celebrations, baptisms, masses and funeral receptions.  
 
The Illinois Knights of Columbus dedicate themselves to the support of the Newman Catholic Campus Ministry in 1917 

when they began supporting the Newman Foundation at the University of Illinois. In 1959 the Illinois State Council 

allocated funds for other schools throughout the state and today, we Knights of Illinois support more than 800,000 

students enrolled in Illinois Colleges and Universities. Newman was the first charity adopted by the State Council and 

Newman remains #1! 

 

 

 

 

Knight Lines 
MARCH, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 



 
                                                                                                 Joe Tuccori, Greg Bertagna& Duane Baldwin 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
A 4th Degree Exemplification - was held on a beautiful Saturday, February 20th., at the Sheraton Lisle Hotel and 

Conference Center. Our Council now has a new "Sir Knight"  in the name of Sir Paul Kutylo. He was escorted by 4 of 

our council's Sir Knights in the persons of current GK Joe Tuccori, PGK Ken Szott and fellow knights Pete Munnich & 

John Vlnka. It was certainly a Great Honor to accompany Paul to the exemplification. He will be a very fine and 

admirable addition to our group of Sir Knights. Congratulations Paul! 

 

      
Joe Tuccori, Ken Szott, Paul, Pete Munnich & John Vlnka            Peter Justen & Paul          Paul getting serious advice from GK Joe Tuccori 

 
              The Honor Guard awaiting the New Sir Knights from their Ceremony                      Ken Szott, John Vlnka, Joe Tuccori & Pete Munnich 

                              and getting ready to give them  a sword salute 

 

 



 

 

Free Throw Competition:  The District's regional Free Throw Competition was held on Saturday, February 13th. at 

Transfiguration Church in Wauconda, Il.  GK Joe Tuccori was happy to report that 7 of our Council's competitors moved  

on to the next step towards becoming a "State Champion".  Helping Joe was Tom Van Havermaet & Tim Sweeney. 

 

 
Pictured above are Medalists from our Council 6964 

Nora Smith made 20 shots and came in 1st place. Meghan Smith made 15 shots and came in 1st place. 

Pierre Ngoy made 13 shots and came in 1st place. Eli Aldana made 23 shots and came in 1st place. 

Enrico Manahan made 15 shots and came in 1st place. Benjamin Lortie made 16 shots and came in 1st place. 

Emma Morrisey made 15 shots and came in 2nd place. Tia Splitgerber made 5 shots and came in 2nd place. 

Timothy Abay made 10 shots and came in 4th place. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Super Bowl Party: was held at the Church of the Holy Spirit on Game Day. Dick Lambke organized and 

ran this successful event. The knights and their friends were well fed and watched the game on a wide screen 

projection TV. Prizes were awarded every quarter. Once again Pete Munnich helped with the cooking with a 

couple of hams donated for our cause among other items. 

 
                         Brother knights watching  the game intently                                                   The Wide Screen Projection TV                          3rd. Quarter Winner Tony 

 
                Getting some of the plentiful food                                           Pete working in the Kitchen                                            Final Square Winner 



 
        Last Yellow Ticket Winner                              1st Yellow Ticket Winner                                              1st Quarter Winner                    2nd Yellow Ticket Winner 

 
 The Lucky "Hat" Winners                   The Official Super Bowl Cake                                    2nd Quarter Winner                                     Watching the Game 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Women at the Well: Church of the Holy Spirit hosted "Women at the Well" on February 9th. It was well 

catered by the Knights in our Council, 14 at last count. This will be the last of the "Women at the Well" events 

until after summer I believe. As usual, it was our pleasure helping out and serving the women. 

 

 
                                               Group shot of the hired help                                                                           PGK Tony Varchetto helping Serve the Women 

 
            Tim Figiel & Laverne Horgan                           Fr. Dearhammer                     Knights swarming all over serving beverages, &  Fr. Dearhammer coming in 

        Both work at the CHS Food Pantry 



        
                                  The Ladies starting off the evening                                                             Paul Kutylo, Rick Froelich & Mark Steece serving the women 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pancake Breakfast Check: A check from the proceeds of our Pancake Breakfast held on November 8th. was 

handed out to Rosi Vasquez of Church of the Holy Spirit for their Religious Education Program by Brother 

Knight Peter Stresino who chaired and ran this event. 

 

 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 

Blood Drive - Unfortunately, the Blood Drive originally scheduled for Sunday, March 6th. had to be cancelled 

due to unforeseen circumstances.  Our next blood drive will be the 7th Annual Gayle Photikarm Memorial 

Blood Drive on Sunday, June 5 2016.  Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CPR Training: - A CPR training session will be held on March 31st. at 7 P.M. at Church of the Holy Spirit. 

You can  receive or renew your CPR Training from the Schaumburg paramedics. Thanks to PGK Bill Clark 

for arranging this fine, informative and possibly life saving program. Great Job. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Knights of Columbus Membership Drives: - A Knights membership drive will be held at St. Hubert on March 

5th. & 6th. after ALL the masses on those days. SK Kevin Thomas will head up this membership drive and 

would appreciate your help. Tickets for the St. Patrick's Day Party on March 12th will be sold concurrently after 

Mass. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Volunteer Hours: The amount of time in volunteer hours put in by our Council more then Doubled over the 

previous year. Roughly; 7800 hours vs. 3000 hours. We also disbursed over $21,000.00 to different worthy 

organizations last year. Outstanding  job. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sick Call: It was reported to me that Joe Digioie has been released from the hospital and is now home  

re-cooping.  Keep him in your prayers. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



Chili Cook Off Party: A record number of entries & friends turned out for the 2016 Annual Chili Cook Off on 

Thursday, February 25th at Church of the Holy Spirit. This event was graciously organized and run by Bill 

Clark.  As usual, a Great Success, Thanks Bill! This year's Winners were 1st Place-Pete Munnich, 2nd Place-

Sheila Bretz, and the 50/50 winner was Kathy Krebs.  

 

 
                  Sampling the Different Chili's                       Record Number of  Crock Pot Entries                    Sampling the Different Chili's - 2 

 
              The Boys in Line for food, Brian with the Green Tie watching                                                Had to Stand up after eating 

 
      Pete Munnich - First Place in the Cook Off                           Sheila Bretz - 2nd Place in the Cook Off                             Kathy Krebs 50/50 Winner 

 
Panoramic View 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



 

 

 

 

 

Why is Long-Term Care (LTC) insurance so important? 
 

LTC insurance awareness focuses particularly on consumers  who have yet to start planning. Long-

term care includes a wide range of medical and support services for people with a degenerative 

condition (such as Parkinson’s, or those that occur after a stroke), a prolonged disease (like cancer), or 

a cognitive disorder (Alzheimer’s). This type of care is chronic (full-time) and thus can become very 

expensive. It can be provided in many settings, including nursing homes, your own home, and 

assisted living facilities. Planning for old age, and the health problems that come along with it, is best 

to do now, before it is too late. It is so important to get ready for a better future, protect your 

retirement savings and your independence, and spare your loved ones from having to assume the 

responsibilities of paying for your care. Call me today to learn more. 

Pierre Zermatten 847-323-0914 

 

 

 



 

As always, I welcome any of your help in putting together this newsletter. If you have any Knights of 

Columbus stories and or pictures that you would like to see in these letters, please forward them to me 

and I will do what I can. Much appreciated. SK John Vlnka.  

Our Next Planning Meeting: Thursday, March 3rd., 7:00 P.M. @ Schaumburg Township Center 

 Our Next Business Meeting: Thursday,  March 10
th.,

  7:00 P.M.@ Schaumburg Township Center 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


